December 15, 2014

Comments from Germany- Approval by mail: Second Amendment to the Mexico Private
Sector Energy Efficiency Program (IDB) CTF

Dear Mafalda, dear IDB-Team, dear all,

Germany is grateful for the response of IDB. We approve the proposed amendment subject to
the new pricing floor of 100 bps proposed by IDB, trusting IDB to carefully check and negotiate
pricing terms as appropriate.

Gottfried von Gemmingen
on behalf of Frank Fass-Metz
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